Noble Construction, LLC.

From: Greville Ward

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2008 5:15 PM
To: noblellc@gmail.com

Subject: Punch list

Hi Brian and Bernie,

Can I take this opportunity since we are so nearly finished to say what a fantastic job you and your guys have
done on this renovation. You have been exceedingly professional in every stage of this project. You came in on
time and on budget and have made this a magnificent family home which I hope to live in with my children for
many years. I am extremely impressed with the quality of the workmanship and with all the help and advice that
you have offered along the way.

I will be recommending you to anybody who asks and if you ever need to bring clients here to show them your
work please feel free.

So a thousand thanks for a job very well done.
See ya

Greville



